Browning Public Schools

Superintendent's Office

129 First Avenue S.E. P.O. Box 610 Browning, MT 59417 Phone: (406) 338-2715 • Fax: (406) 338-3200



November 29, 2018

Dear John Salois;

On November 27, 2018 I was given notice by the Human Resource Director of her resignation.

You accepted the reassignment as the Human Resource Director on November 29, 2018.

Thank you so much for agreeing to be a part of the district administration team. I look forward to working with you in this capacity. Please let me know if I can help you in the future to ensure we have a positive, productive and smooth transition.

Sincerely,

Coruna L. Huardyre-Hall & D.S.

Superintendent

Superintendent

Browning Public Schools